
  
  
  

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

A HAPPY HOLIDAY SEASON ! 
 
 

May these troubled times, which shake our hopes for peace, come to an end, and may this holiday season bring 
Peace, Joy and Serenity to you all. 

 
The Municipal Council, the General Management and the administrative team would like to thank you for your 

confidence in us  
and wish you all the best for a happy, healthy and prosperous year.  

 
May the year 2024 be kind to you! 

 
 
 

Please note that our offices will be closed  
from December 23, 2023 to January 8, 2024 inclusively. 
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